
 

 
 

 
October 14, 2022 

 
Mayor Jon Maines 
38 South Badger Road 
Rolling Hills, WY 82637 
 
 
RE:  2023 Surfacing Improvements Project Bid Results 
 
Mayor Maines: 
 
On July 6, 2023 a single bid was received from 71 Construction.  A copy of the bid tabulation is 
attached to this letter.  WLC has reviewed the submitted bid and concluded that the bid met the 
technical requirements set forth in the project bidding documents.  The single bid submitted was in 
the amount of $558,917.00.  The engineer’s estimate was $387,586.10.       
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 

 
Respectfully, 
WLC Engineering, Surveying, and Planning 

 

 
 
Brad Holwegner, PE 
Project Manager 
 
Encl. 

 


